
Arizona School Resource Officers Association 
2019 School Safety Conference 

www.asroa.org  

The 2019 ASROA School Based Policing Conference will be 
held June 10-13, 2019 at the Talking Stick Resort on the     

Salt-River-Pima-Maricopa Indian Reservation just outside of  
Scottsdale, AZ. 

$289 PER PERSON 
Registration Includes 2019 ASROA Membership Dues, Discounts on 

ASROA Hosted Training, Newsletter, Training Materials,                 
Conference Giveaways. 

Talking Stick Resort - Room Rate:  $105.00 a night  Single/Double 
Occupancy + all applicable taxes and resort fees.  

Contact the resort directly prior to May 11, 2019 to make your 
room reservations with the special ASROA Rate. 

1-866-877-9897 and make sure you mention ASROA when you call. 

Keynote Presenters: 
Jermaine Galloway Brian Murphy 

Tall Cop Says Stop™ was created by Officer 
Jermaine Galloway, an Idaho law enforcement 
officer since 1997. Regarded as one of      
America’s top experts in various drug and      
alcohol trends, he has specialized in underage 
drinking and drug enforcement for more than 15 
years. 

Since 2009, Officer Galloway has won four    
national awards and one international award for 
his work. In addition to his numerous talks at 
conferences and other events, he has            
personally trained more than 105,000 people 
nationwide. 

Officer Galloway’s many years of experience 
have taught him one thing above all else. In his 
words, “You can’t stop what you don’t 

know™.” 

Demonstrating his extraordinary bravery and 
swiftness of action, regardless of his own         
personal safety, Lt. Murphy was the first           
responder to the Sikh Temple massacre of 2012 
and engaged the assailant head-on, ultimately 
sustaining fifteen handgun rounds to his body, 
with an additional three rounds being stopped by 
his concealable body armor.  

He stood between innocent men, women, and 
children and the brutal violence of a racist hate 
crime.  

In 2015, at a national ceremony held in        
Washington, D.C., Vice President Joseph R. 
Biden, Jr. and Attorney General Eric Holder    
honored Lt. Murphy with the Public Safety Officer 
Medal of Valor for his exceptional courage and 
commitment to duty.  


